Weis

or

Karina Kheifetz, Re: Second Seder

To: Karina Kheifetz <kheifetk@wharton.upenn.edu>
From: David Roskies <daroskies@)jtsa.edu>
Subject: Re: Second Seder

Cc:

Bcc:

Attached:

At 11:32 AM 1/25/01 -0800, you wrote:
Dear Professor Roskies,

| am sorry that it took me such a long time to reply to your email. Thank

you so much for the invitation. | think it is a wonderful idea for the

"aroysloz" of the project to meet. | am very much looking forward for the
seder and would be very happy to come. Thank you very very much again!!!

Please let me know if you did or did not hear from somebody and | will try
to find the people. | talked to Anya, Anya and Anya and they all are very
excited about the idea, too.

Karina

----- Original Message -----

From: <daroskies@JTSA.EDU>

To: Karina Kheifetz <kheifetz@wharton.upenn.edu>

Cc: Anna Shternshis <anna.shternshis@st-antonys.oxford.ac.uk>; Vasya
— schedrin <schedrin@brandeis.edu>; <shternshis@sant.ox.ac.uk>

Sent: Sunday, January 14, 2001 11:59 PM

Subject: Second Seder < htesns L@

sas-Uf

> Shana and | are inviting the entire Project Judaica "aroysloz" currently
> living in "di goldene medine" to join us for the second seder, Sunday

> evening, April 8. You may come with a significant other. We are also
> trying to reach Lev and Anya, Motya Chlenov, and whoever else is here whom
> we might have missed. If you have their e-mails, please pass them on.
> Be-shanah hazot be-Nyu-york!

>

> Dr. David G. Roskies

> daroskies@jtsa.edu

> Jewish Theological Seminary

> New York, N.Y. 10027-4649

> Tel: 212 678 8914

> Fax: 212 749-6345

>
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